
interChange Provider Important Message 
 

 

 
Attention: All Board-Certified Behavioral Analysts (BCBAs) and 
Autism Specialty Groups 
 

BCBA Licensure Requirement for Enrollment in Connecticut 
Medical Assistance Program   
 

The Connecticut Department of Public Health (DPH) requires that all Board-
Certified Behavioral Analysts (BCBAs) are licensed.  Effective February 1, 2024, 
the Department of Social Services (DSS) will be validating licensure directly with 
the Connecticut Department of Public Health.  All BCBAs must make sure their 
licensure remains current with DPH to remain enrolled with the Connecticut 
Medical Assistance Program (CMAP).   

Lack of licensure or inactive licensure will cause the provider to be dis-
enrolled from CMAP and claims with dates of service after the disenrollment 
date will deny. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


